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I am writing to express my strong support for the cannabis-related bills currently 
under review. I believe these updates are an important step forward for our state, 
addressing the evolving needs of both medical patients and adult-use consumers.
Whether through improving access, streamlining regulations, or fostering fair 
competition for small businesses, responsible policy changes can make a significant 
impact. I commend the progress being made to ensure a balance between safety, 
economic opportunity, and personal freedom.
Thank you for your continued efforts to advance cannabis policy thoughtfully and 
inclusively.


